
 

  

     
 

 

 

Freedom of Information Request FOI 22-205 18th May 2022 
 

 

The National Axial Spondyloarthritis Society (NASS) are working to 
understand what current processes are in place for internal referrals for 

patients with suspected axial SpA, to Rheumatology within secondary 
care. This is part of the work NASS are undertaking to achieve a Gold 

Standard Time to Diagnosis for Axial SpA patients. 
 

It would be great if you could provide your answers to this Freedom of 
Information by completing and returning the attached Word document. 

 
Please find attached the word document completed as requested. 

 


